
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON BUDGET 
 
 
The City Council for the City of Dayton, Texas, will hold a public hearing on the FY 
2022-2023 Proposed Budget on Monday, August 15, 2022, at 6:00 pm in the City Hall 
Council Chambers, located at 801 S. Cleveland St. Dayton, TX 77535. The meeting will 
be held for the purpose of receiving community input on the budget. The FY 2022-2023 
Proposed Budget can be found on the City’s website (www.daytontx.com) or in 
hardcopy at the City Secretary’s Office. All interested citizens are encouraged to attend 
and express their views. 
 
 

http://www.daytontx.com/

